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To whom it may concern, 
I have lived in western Cranston since 2011. I moved here because it seemed peaceful. I quickly realized I was wrong. I 
would like the fire range to be moved to a more discreet location because there are a lot of guns firing throughout the 
day into the night. It would wake my babies up while they napped, conjure multiple questions in fear when they were 
toddlers to now, as an 8 and 10 yrs old, nobody even notices it. It is scary to think that with a school right across the 
street, where my children will be going to, that if there was a case where someone decided to open fire on the school, it 
would be drowned out by the gun range or it would not be taken seriously because our community's ears have become 
so numb. 
I appreciate training our law enforcement but could it happen in a more remote area or make it underground?  
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
Get Outlook for Android 


